
 

 

 

 

The Susan Anderson Nash Need-Based High School Grant 

In keeping with our desire to make it possible for committed WWS/Waldorf families to choose our high 

school and allow their children to complete their Waldorf education, we offer the Susan Anderson Nash 

grant. 

Any high school student at WWS whose family applies for financial aid and qualifies for assistance 

beyond our regular 50% cap, will have their high school student’s full need met by a combination of 

financial aid and the SAN Grant.  The following describes the process for receiving the grant: 

 The family must apply for tuition assistance through SSS, our regular financial aid process.  See 

the Financial Aid Brochure on our website at www.washingtonwaldorf.org  

 Families whose financial aid exceeds the WWS 50% financial aid cap, will automatically receive 

an additional grant to meet their high school child’s full need. 

 Families receiving the SAN Grant will be notified at the same time they receive their financial aid 

award. 

 There is no requirement for the high school student to apply or participate in a process to 

receive this grant. 

We are sure Susan Anderson Nash would be very pleased with this award that bears her name.  We 

think she would whole-heartedly approve of the opportunity it offers for many more to have the 

crowning experience of a full Waldorf education. 

Please contact Lelia True, with questions about the Susan Anderson Nash High School Grant at 

Ltrue@washingtonwaldorf.org or 301-229-1040. 

 


